DORIS L. SASSOWER

283 SOUNDVIEW AVENUE ¢ WHITE PLAINS, N.Y. 10806 ¢ ONA/997-1877 ¢ FAX: 914/684-6554

October 26, 1991

Dear Women's Forum Member:
I and the Ninth Judicial Committee need your help--now!

Please write the Governor and urge him to appoint a Special
Prosecutor to investigate this shocking situation ASAP.

Your ideas, volunteer time, media and legislative contacts, and
other contributions to the cause of judicial reform will be
greatly appreciated.

In sisterhood,
DORIS L. SASSOWER

Director, NINTH JUDICIAL COMMITTEE
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